North Canton City Hall, 145 North Main Street, North Canton, Ohio 44720
330/499-3986

January 13, 2002
Tom Rice, Mayor
City of North Canton
145 North Main Street
North Canton, OH 44720

Dear Mayor Rice:

I am writing this letter to request a copy of the past 3-month contract with the J-Group that
covered the last nine-months of 2001 as well as the proposed new contract concerning the J-
Group services for the year 2002. Before I am able to make a judgment regarding my vote on
the J-Group contract renewal, I will need these copies before the start of the city council
meeting on Monday evening, January 14.

Sincerely,
V)
(Bbeotf

Chuck Osborne
Councilman at-Large

cc:

Council Members

Law Director
Assistant Law Director



